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I believe that we should continue keeping the Spokane River and its tributaries free from chemicals
and other pollutants including human waste. Clean water is a necessity for humans and other
animals. We should never question if the water is safe for drinking or playing in or if we need to
bathe should the water touch us. We are not a third world country and should have clean,
unpolluted water for us and the generations to come.


